
Class 5 Newsletter 

           Spring Term – 19th March 2021 

This Week 

The children have continued to enjoy our class novel, which we are using to inspire our 

Writing as well as a valuable Guided Reading resource. Our work on fractions has 

continued with the class looking at adding and subtracting fractions with different 

denominators followed by applying this knowledge to problem solving. We have started 

exploring the circulatory system in our Science and finding out about the journey of the 

red blood cell as it delivers oxygen and collects carbon dioxide on its journey to every 

cell in the body. In our RE this week, we investigated the question, ‘Who was Jesus?’ and 

used passages from scripture to support our opinions. We also started discussing 

puberty as a whole class in our PHSE lessons, looking at some myths and facts before 

discussing what we already know. 

News! 

 

It was lovely to 

speak to you all 

yesterday and 

celebrate your 

child’s 

achievements 

and consider 

their next steps. 

 

Our Courageous Advocate this week is……  

Matt Redman. 

 What is the story behind 

his song ’10,000 Reasons’ 

which is a school favourite 

of ours? 

 

Our Christian Value for this week has been 

COURAGE 

 

Celebration 

Courage – Harry for showing strength of character 

this week. 

Star Writer – Jensen for beautiful presentation and 

excellent content. 

Super Work – Jake C for an excellent attitude to all 

his learning this week 

Key Dates 

Please note that all children should come to 

school in their PE kits every Tuesday 

 

 Break up for Easter – Wednesday 31st March 

@2pm 

 School re-opens on 13th April @8.45am 

 
NB: Our whole school Easter Celebration will take a 

similar format to the one at Christmas, with a video 

being uploaded to our school website in the final 

week of Spring term. 

Next Week 

We shall be concentrating on our section of the Easter 

production which will focus on the crucifixion. The children 

are all really mature and insightful when we discuss this key 

event, and I know they will do it justice. We will continue our 

journey with fractions; next week we are focusing on 

multiplying and dividing fractions with different 

denominators. I will also be having talks about puberty 

separately with the boys and the girls discussing body 

changes, emotional changes, personal hygiene and the right 

to protect their bodies from inappropriate and unwanted 

contact. 


